Letter C: Meeting to discuss leave booking
Dear [x]
Thank you for your application to take a period of Shared Parental Leave that was given on [date]. As the leave you have requested is discontinuous, I would like to arrange a convenient time to discuss the application with you. 

I therefore suggest a meeting at [location] on [date] at [time]. You may, if you wish, be accompanied by a work colleague or trade union representative. If necessary: [NAME], HR Adviser will also be present at our meeting.
Please could you contact me as soon as possible to confirm whether you are able to attend the meeting suggested above or, if not, to suggest an alternative time and date.

Yours sincerely

